M-IT5/14555/TC/07 Transport Commissionerate,
Kerala, Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 12th July-2010

From
The Transport Commissioner,
Thiruvananthapuram

To
All Deputy Transport Commissioners, All Regional Transport Officers,
All Sub Regional Transport Officers.

Sir,
Sub: - Motor Vehicles Department — FAST TRACK Counter —reg.

Ref: - 1. Circular no. 03/2010 dated 01.06.2010
2. This office letter of even no. dated 10.06.2010, 16.06.2010
and 21-01-2010.

Attention is invited to the references cited above wherein direction
was given to implement “FAST TRACK" Counter System in all offices of this
department from 23.06.2010 on trial basis and from 12-07-2010 in a full
fledged manner. Accordingly, the “"FAST TRACK" Counter System will be
functioning in a full ledged manner from 12-07-2010 onwards. Heads of
offices should give vide publicity in this regard in order to facilitate quick
service to those who come personally to the office. It was decided earlier
that the FAST Track Counter will function from 2.Pm to 5.Pm. in Sub RT
Offices. It is now clarified that applicants coming to offices during the
forenoon also may be provided Fast Track services subject to the
availability of issuing officers in the forenoon. Please acknowledge the

instructions.

Yours faithfully,
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